School Chaplain’s Update from Vicky Tyrrell 5/11/21

As part of our commitment to the COP26 Courageous Advocacy Project we have been working hard in
school to create our own Westleigh Methodist Primary School version of the Moths to a Flame sculpture,
using it as a climate action conversation starter in the wider community. Moths to a Flame national
collaborative sculpture that is currently being displayed in Glasgow and some of our Moths created in July
2021 are actually part of this art piece also.

After COP26, our Moths to a Flame sculpture will be part of Wigan Council’s light festival, continuing to
highlight climate issues and signposting people to ways they too can make their voice heard and affect the
positive changes we all wish to see.

Our sculpture will be displayed at Pennington Flash, alongside the fantastic artwork by Luke Jerram's
sculpture, you may have seen this on the BBC News coverage of COP26. You can book FREE tickets for
anytime after dusk here — it would be amazing for our children to see their own art piece displayed at
Pennington Flash all lit up on an evening so please do go along if you can:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/luke-jerram-at-pennington-flash-tickets-194512310557

Thank you for your commitment to this Codrageous Advocacy project.
God Bless.
Vicky
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